
DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL VADODARA 

CIRCULAR  
 
 

 

DPSV/CIRCULAR/2024-25/0013       
Date: 18 June 2024 
 

Dear Parent 
Inspite of repeated reminders, the Outstanding School Fees remain 
alarming. 
 

It may be noted that: 
Parents who have  

• not cleared the fees upto June 2024 (the last day to clear 

dues was 10 June 2024)  

or  

• not given PDC/s after due discussion with the undersigned 

or  

• not met the undersigned seeking an extension of payment 

with valid reasons and obtained permission for the same  

 

SHOULD NOT SEND THEIR CHILDREN TO ATTEND THE SCHOOL 

W.E.F. WEDNESDAY, 19.06.2024. 

 
 

 Please ignore if the fees of your ward is already paid. 
 
We hereby convey our sincere appreciation to all conscientious parents 
who have helped the school function by ensuring payment of fees in time. 

We hereby commend your cooperation towards the smooth functioning of 
the school. 

 
PRINCIPAL  


